
 
NEWS FROM BETHEL – February 2024 

 

• Bethel is a secure building!  We have made the decision to become a 
secure facility like many others across the state.  Continuing to ensure our 
residents’ safety in their home is always our highest priority.  While there 
are a few more steps to go through when you come to visit your loved one, 
we have staff standing by to assist with the process and any questions you 
have. 
 

• Thank you for continuing to partner with us in marking your loved one’s belongings: 
o All items need to be marked with their names, especially 
clothing/blankets.  If you would like assistance with this, our laundry 
staff would be happy to help. 
o Food items that are brought in also need to be marked with the 
date. Consumable items are allowed but are for personal consumption 
only.   They must be kept in the resident’s room and will be monitored 
and disposed of upon expiration. 

 

• Family members are not allowed in our dining rooms, but separate space can be 
provided if you would like to eat with your loved one.  If you are interested in arranging 
such a time/space, please contact Salina (our Activity Director) or one of our Social 
Services team members. 

 

• Valentine King & Queen!  It’s time to vote for the Bethel Valentine King & 
Queen.  Votes can be cast in our Activity Room with ballots closing on 
February 12th. 
 

• February Activity Calendars are now printed and available.  We have lots 
of activities happening around Bethel.  Please stop by our front desk or see one of our 
Activity Aides to inquire about a calendar.  You can also find information on our website 
under the Lifestyle & Care Options tab. 
 

• Easter Dinner!  Hard to believe we are making plans for Easter already, 
but we are.  Please make plans to join us for Easter Dinner, March 31st.  
Signs will be up around our facility soon and RSVP’s are due by March 25th.  
More information will be sent next month as well.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Salina in our Activity Department. 
 

• Quick reminder about Auto Payments (aka EFT).  They are withdrawn on the 15th of 
each month.  If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer in our Billing 
Department. 


